
Live Lesson Feedback – Spring 2023 

 

We have really appreciated Parents and Carers support for our Live Lessons this term. Thank 

you for your feedback. We have summarised the results below.  

 

Key Takeaways 

100% of adults enjoyed the session (47 out of 47 that provided feedback).  

What we will do next: From the feedback given, we plan to continue to run these sessions 

across school on a half-termly basis. We will also ensure to include a range of subjects. 

Quotes - " It was absolutely wonderful to see how the children were engaged and 

participating in the story.” 

“I really like this. It was lovely been able to go into the classroom and see what the 

children are learning.” 

“I really enjoyed the maths lesson. It was very interesting, exciting and 

educational.” 

 

Here are some of the other fantastic comments we received about what Parents/Carers found 

useful in the sessions:  

 “Understanding how phonics can be carried on at home.” 

“Emphasising more in story time.” 

” Making books sound more fun by playing the characters.” 

“The impact of reading to my grandson.” 

" It was absolutely wonderful to see how the children were engaged and participating in 

the story. The children were obviously familiar with the story and could join in with the 

repeated text. All the children were happy and laughing at the various voice of the 

characters that Mrs Lowe was acting. It is a beautiful learning environment and the 

children clearly love the class. My grandson is learning so much and loves coming to 

Nursery.” 

“A lot of exaggeration could really help with enjoying the story.” 



“I know to read with him several times the book he has at home.” 

“I’ll use gestures as part of reading.” 

“How you allow the children to make mistakes and show the corrections.” 

“I really like this. It was lovely been able to go into the classroom and see what the 

children are learning. As a parent it gives me an insight onto what things I can do at 

home with my child, and what we can talk about either as a family or one to one. It was 

lovely to see how the children Interact with each other and with the teachers” 

“I can see that my child could do with some extra help with spellings. We will be having 

pop quizzes at home from now on!” 

 “I got to see where my child might need some help.” 

“After looking at the work my child has done, I have a better idea of what I can do to 

help them at home.” 

 “I really enjoyed the maths lesson. It was very interesting, exciting and educational.” 

“It was nice to see how my child learns in the class.” 

“The method that the school is using.” 

“It was a very good experience and I hope that the school will do this more often.” 

 “Useful information about SATs” 

 

As you can see the feedback is incredibly positive. We look forward to welcoming 

more Parents/Carers in to lessons again, next term. 

 


